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    Did you know that Charlestown has a premier preschool right in your own community?
      The School for Wee Ones is finishing up their 35th year. They will hold pre-registration for
next fall on Thursday, April 23 from 6 to 7 p.m.
      The School for Wee Ones offers preschool to children who will turn three by August 1. They
off a class for three years olds on Tuesday and Thursday. The four and five year olds will meet
on Monday, Wednesday, Friday. All students must be potty trained prior to the first day of
school which falls during the week following Labor Day.
      The School for Wee Ones is very proud of their phonics program. The children will enjoy
many group activities such as music, exercise and story time. They work on crafts, coloring,
painting, writing and tracing. The children work on learning numbers, counting and printing their
name. Every day they play, share and work on their social skills. They have local community
helper’s visit and the older class will go on field trips. 
      If you would like to send your child to Wee Ones, please plan to attend the registration on
April 23. There is a registration fee of $60, due at the time of registration. Please bring to
registration: your child’s immunization records and birth certificate.
      If you cannot come to registration or have questions about the preschool please call Joetta
Wahl, Director at 256-9370.  
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